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FAQ’s for X-Ray Inspection Form 

 Dental Amalgam Inspection Questions 

You will receive a brief questionnaire regarding your Dental Amalgam Separator after scheduling your X-

Ray Inspection with the Bureau of X-Ray Compliance. Below are some FAQ’s to help fill out this form. 

For additional information regarding dental amalgam separators and registration, please go to the website: 

https://nj.gov/dep/dwq/pretreatment_dap.htm, or call the Bureau of Surface Water and Pretreatment 

Permitting at 609-292-4860. 

Where can I find the PI#? 

This information is available on your certificate of registration. You can access a copy by logging into 

your account in the NJDEP Online Portal at http://www.nj.gov/dep/online, and scrolling down to the 

section “My Services – Submitted”. The first “Summary” will display the Service Summary page. The 

third labeled PDF will display the official Certificate of Registration. This shows the PI # and Date of the 

Certificate of Registration.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Where can I find the Registration #?  

This information is available in your Service Summary. To access the service summary, log in to your 

workspace in the NJDEP Online Portal at http://www.nj.gov/dep/online. Scroll down to the section “My 

Services – Submitted”. The icon under “Summary” will display the Service Summary page.  

 

https://nj.gov/dep/dwq/pretreatment_dap.htm
http://www.nj.gov/dep/online
http://www.nj.gov/dep/online


Last updated 1/27/2023 
 

The registration number is under the Specific “Registration Information”.   

 

How do I register my dental amalgam separator? 

Go to https://nj.gov/dep/dwq/pretreatment_dap.htm, and follow the instructions on the PDF “New 

Registrants”. 

 

What is my Logon ID or Password? 

If you cannot recall your Logon ID or Password, you will need to use the “Forgot Your Password?” or 

“Help” link on the MyNewJersey logon page and request the password be reset. If you have continued 

technical difficulties with your account, please contact the New Jersey Office of Information Technology 

(NJ Office of Information Technology) at 1-800-NCC-HELP (1-800-622-4357). You can also email 

njdeponlinesupport@dep.nj.gov. 
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